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Dear Sir or Madam
I’m not able to write a technical detailed email about Aquind connector but please have a
thought for people of Portsmouth and the wildlife in the area. The city could not cope with
the upheaval this will cause, pollution, road traffic buildups, we only have 3 roads in and
out of this densely populated small city and recent events with the Eastern Road closure of
the southbound lands caused havoc and gridlock. Think of the wildlife that will be in
danger too, it is incomprehensible the damage that this will do. Please just decline this
ridiculous plan

Richard
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